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RANCHO SIMI RECREATION AND PARK DISTRICT  
ANNOUNCES WEED ABATEMENT COMPLETION 

 
  

The Rancho Simi Recreation and Park District is pleased to announce the 
completion of their annual weed abatement and brush clearance project in parks 
and open space areas located throughout Simi Valley and Oak Park. 
 

The annual project involves the removal of weeds, brush, and other 
potential fire hazards in compliance with Ventura County Fire Department 
regulations. The Park District performs weed abatement each year to mitigate fire 
damage and help prevent wildfires. 

 
As fire season is upon us, it’s important that we all work together to keep 

our communities safe. To learn more about fire safety and what to do in the event 
of a wildfire, please visit the Ventura County Fire Department’s website at 
www.vcfd.org. 
 

For more information about the Park District’s weed abatement efforts, 
please contact the Rancho Simi Recreation and Park District at (805) 584-4400 or 
email info@rsrpd.us. 
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